
Meeting notes: Chairs of SEND workgroups 

25.6.2021 

This was a quick meeting today, because everyone’s mind is on the Ofsted visit next week… 
 
Present: 
Sarah Rempel (new director of education, chair for today) 
Lindsay Sloan 
Vanessa Grizzle 
Vikki Whild 
Sarah Langdale 
Claire Webb 
Kelly Twitchen 
Peter Phillips 
 
Most discussion was about Inspection next week. 
There was some jockeying to get invitations to the Final feedback meeting, 12:30 on Friday - “Mary’s 
been invited, why can’t I join too?” Etc etc… 
  
Two main points that they’re worried about re Ofsted: 
Short breaks. SL: We've got a plan now, but we haven't done enough yet. 
PFA. LS: we can be positive on evidence of our development for PFA, but I think that the 
outcomes are where we might fall down. Quite a lot of discussion ensued… do we have any good 
cases we can evidence? Obviously not very many yet!! 
  
Only one other topic on agenda: C&YP participation 
Becky McDade led some work in April and May and developed a children’s version of the 
coproduction  charter. Task was to create a picture as a group. Statement 'working together to 
make things better' 
Will be taken to SIB mid July. 
And a SEND Participation worker being recruited to work with SEND children - but apparently 
proceeding slowly, so they don't know when that will happen! 
 
No action for us from this meeting. 

 

Peter Phillips 

Parent Carers Together 
 


